
Submissions due Friday January 6th at 3;30!

Doodle Contest!

Send digital submissons to sfrankenstein@buffaloseminary.org
leave physical submissons inthe main office

Winners will be announced  The following Friday during Morning Meeting!

Guidelines:
If done on paper: please have that be a sheet of 8.5 X 11 paper (letter sized) and have it single sided.

If done digitally: please send as either a jpeg or png at a reasonable size.
Subjects must be school apropriate as they may be put on display later in the year (TBD).

Doodles must be done in pencil, blue or black ink.
If colored in, shading must be very basic these are doodles, not full-blown drawings.

Feel free to send in multiple submissions

Have fun and keep it simple!

Be creative!

Think outside of the box


